
 

Site Report – Kokhanok – April, 2025 
 

To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Colter Barnes 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
In no particular order/priority: 

1. Native dance every Friday afternoon 
2. Native language class every Monday-Thursday from 2:45-3:30 
3. State testing week 
4. Snap meet 
5. Tutor departure 
6. End of level assessments 
7. Hatched baby chicks in incubator 
8. Earth day art activity  

 

Personnel Update 
K-1: Krista Hobson (Alum!, 2nd year in this position) 
2-5: Marina McGourty (3rd year in this position, 2nd year as head-teacher, cross-country coach) 
Secondary (6-12) Math & Science: Connor Romer (Alum!, first year teacher, Tech liaison, school pilot ;-) 
Secondary (6-12) ELA & Social Studies: Kim Phillips (17th year as a teacher, student-government advisor) 
Special Education: Kimberly Goode (20+ years in education, 2nd year in Alaska, BBRCTE liaison) 
Maternity/Long-term substitute: Denise Payton  
 
Tutor: Julie Boggan 
SPED Paraprofessionals: Agnes Mike, Moses Mike (P.E. too), Ona Wassillie, Seth Breazeale 
Preschool Teacher: Amanda Norbert 
Secretary & Cook’s Helper: Irene Wilson 
Cook: Peducia Andrew 
Custodian: Tyrone Madrid 
Maintenance & Bus Driver: Johnny Mike 
Night Gym Aide & Elder Lunch Delivery: Megan Klopp 
Substitutes: Jolene Jackinsky, Laura Andrew, Nancy Wassillie, Ocky Mike, Tootsie Roehl, Elayna Rickteroff, 
Elmer Anahonak Jr. 
 
April visitors: Lesa Meath (Alaska State Mentor) Anne Hillman (Behavioral Health, Southcentral Foundation)  
 

LSAC Activity 
President:  Clint Rawls                         Vice-President:  Megan Klopp             Secretary:  Krystle Hanson 
Members:  Oxenia “Ocky” Mike and Charlene “Babe” Roehl 
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Our last LSAC meeting of the year took place on Tuesday, April 29th at 4:00pm in Ms. Phillips’ classroom. We 
combined our Migrant Ed, Title I, and LSAC all into 1 meeting. We also discussed our food-service program 
(what went well this year, putting up fish this summer, challenges/fund-raising that lay ahead, etc.), our end 
of the year schedule (Culture Week, school picture, awards, preschool graduation, and last day BBQ), and 
started a goal setting activity for next year (FY26).  
 

Community Engagement  
Marlene Nielsen continues to host craft nights in the library Monday-Thursday after school. 
We’ve also been having community NYO night on Fridays as well as pee wee soccer practice/games. 
Staff and student representatives attended April’s KVC meeting. 
We continue to deliver elder lunches everyday and invite elders (with transportation) to lunch with us on 
Friday’s.  
 

Professional Development 
There were not any district-wide professional development days in April, but we did continue to have a staff 
meeting every Wednesday  where we focus on site-based issues. 
 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
We currently have 38  students enrolled in Kokhanok School and had 87% attendance in April. 
 

Student and Staff Safety 
We did not have a fire drill in the month of April. 
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